
 

This is a lawned Burial Ground. The Parish Council arranges for it to be mown regularly 
to keep it neat and tidy for all visitors. 

For health and safety reasons, glass vases or containers are not permitted, as they 
can break if knocked over or blown by the wind, posing a risk to contractors and visitors. 

Please note the following rules: 

• Food must not be left on memorials. 
• Candles, tealights, and similar items are not allowed. 
• Any food, glass, or other unauthorised items left on a memorial will be 

removed to ensure the Burial Ground remains safe and well-maintained. 

Copies of the full regulations regarding permitted items are available from the Parish 
Office. 
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